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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

SUMMER 2 ASSEMBLY 

Well done to all of our winners 

who were celebrated in our 

Achievers Assembly. We               

celebrated our school values as 

well as awards in the key skills of 

Phonics, Reading, Spelling, 

Handwriting, Maths/Arithmetic 

and Home Skills. Our winners are 

on the next page.  



KM  Reading 

 Maths 

 Values 

  

KP  Spelling 

 Handwriting 

 Maths 

 Values 

 

REC Phonics 

 Reading 

 Maths 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

1C Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

1H Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

2J Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

2GS Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values  

 Home Skills 

Poppy C/Leo M 

Adam J/Nico F 

Millie M 

 

Will J 

Jack W 

Joseph C 

Nathan B 

 

Dheer D/Kathrine T 

Aria S/Harper H 

Finley D/Ava C 

Abel J/Sauleha M 

Myrna M 

 

Ismail S 

Jiannah J 

Ella S 

Harry W 

Theo T 

Evie C 

Camilia G 

 

Elijah S 

Marlie B 

Holly S 

Ollie W 

Brooke L 

Katherine A 

Molly K 

 

Noah E 

Martha N 

Alfie W 

Grace C 

Ahana G 

Parsa D 

Bella L 

 

Aiden C 

Sofia E 

Edward H 

Jack Mc 

Harrison M 

Alice B 

Bonnie Brown 

 

3B Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

3H Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

4C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

4MC Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

5C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

5SR Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

6G Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

6M Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

 

Him W 

Annabelle R 

Holly A 

Isaac C 

Oliver F 

Thomas B 

 

Sienna B 

Ella C 

Erin L 

Rowan C 

Jacob B 

Ellis G 

 

Mila Rose B 

Teddy T 

Freddie M 

Tlova J 

Anlin Rose J 

Ruby S 

 

Yahya U 

Eddie H 

Matilda B 

Ayesha P 

Liam O’D 

Isla T 

 

Ted Mc 

Nieve L 

Joseph D 

Millie M-F 

Bella S 

Hugo E 

 

Jake H 

Max C 

Summer Rae B 

Jules C 

Abigail O 

Farrukh R 

 

Max D 

James H 

Annabel G 

Ollie D 

Harry H 

Emmy S 

 

Evan D 

Isla D 

Isla M 

Owen S 

Sophia Mc 

Hilary W 

 

 

SUMMER 2 HALF TERM AMAZING ACHIEVERS 



MHSA COLOUR RUN 

We have a confirmed date for the colour run which will now take place on 

27th September 2024. Please see the poster on the following page. 

 

POVERTY PROOFING - BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

As part of our poverty proofing strategy we are asking that children from 

September don’t bring sweets to school on their birthday to share with the 

class. Parent voice shared that some felt a pressure to bring sweets in to 

school and financially this wasn’t always easy. We are asking for a different 

approach when it is your child’s birthday. If you would like to celebrate this 

occasion with school then we ask that your child donates a book that can 

go in the school library or donate a game that can be used during wet 

breaks or lunchtimes. This will help support all family circumstances. In      

addition, in September all children in every class will make a birthday card 

for another child in the class and this will be given to them on their        

birthday.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We have added a new supplier to 

our school uniform policy. Luxe     

Designs Cheshire, who many of you 

know, are providing book bags and 

PE bags if you want personalised 

items 

https://moorfield.luxedesignscheshire.co.uk/  

  

GOODBYE, GOOD LUCK AND THANK YOU 

Firstly, goodbye to Miss O’Connor, who in her second spell at Moorfield is 

moving to Asia to teach. What a fabulous experience that will be.            

Secondly, we are saying goodbye to some long established members of 

Moorfield this year, who are retiring. Mrs Cooke In Kaleidoscope,               

Mrs Craven and Ms Bickerstaffe have done a combined 66 years at              

Moorfield. What amazing service to the school!  We wish them well on their 

new adventures. 

 

AND FINALLY … 

We finish today for the summer break and return to school on            

WEDNESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 2024. We wish Year 6 good luck on their     

journey to high school, we look forward to welcoming our new reception 

families and we look forward to seeing everyone else back in September as 

well. Have a great summer! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    

https://moorfield.luxedesignscheshire.co.uk/





